
 

 Friday, June 3, 2016 

Rolling Out Shift to Shift Report on 8E 

The Ouellette Campus has officially launched Shift to Shift Report 

on 8E. To promote an efficient Shift to Shift Report, the new 

patient summary tool has been included in the process. This is a 

living document that is designed to capture patient information 

and is a quick reference for nurses, not only at verbal Shift to 

Shift Report, but also throughout the day.  When not in use, the 

report is kept at the patient bedside. This allows the entire care 

team ready access to a summary of the patient’s information— 

right at point of care!  

To ensure a smooth roll out, the SOP Standard Unit Team met 

with the front line nursing and clerical staff to provide education 

regarding the new tool and the Shift to Shift Report process. 

Thank you to 8E staff for all of your effort and enthusiasm as we 

launch! 

Updates to the Best Possible Medication History (BPMH)         

The Medication Process Improvement Project (MPIP) Team, in its continued efforts to 

reduce the possibility of patients experiencing a medication error, is focused on 

completing a Best Possible Medication History (BPMH) in the Emergency Department 

(ED).  

 

A key element of a successful BPMH is the form itself. Members of the MPIP Team will 

be consulting with their nursing, physician and pharmacy colleagues to participate in a 

test of the new process and form in late June. The resulting form and process will then 

be tested in the ED at both campuses. 

 

 

Announcing a New Addition to the SOP Team! 

We would like to introduce to you the newest member of our SOP Team –Rana Allawnha.  Rana is 

a Registered Nurse from 7/8 (Met Campus) who will be working on the Standard Unit: Surgical In-

Patient & Medicine Project .  She will be graduating this fall with her Masters of Science in Nursing 

(MScN) in the field of Nursing Leadership. Welcome Rana! We look forward to working with you! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

A snippet of the new Patient Summary Tool used 

during verbal Shift to Shift Report on 8E at Ouellette 

Campus. 
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